
  
  

Berg, Eric@DIR 

From: Leopoldo Lopez <leopoldolopez@mail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 01, 2018 6:57 AM 
To: DIR RS 

The new definition of "indoors" would exclude the vast majority of warehouses and many other indoor workplaces that 
have a single window or door. This is a bad idea and it makes the new rule very weak. Why even bother having a 
seperate indoor rule?  At the very least, these indoor workplaces shouldn't be allowed to be 5 degrees hotter than the 
outside. It should be cooler in these indoor places than than the outside for them to count as outdoors.  
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